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In Loving Memory


        Harry D. Showalter


January 30, 1947 _ October 22, 2020


Miss Colvin looking pretty in her 
Santa outfit, while passing out 

information during  Christmas at the 
Farm, in hopes of obtaining more 
residents for the upcoming year!
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COVID-19 


What a remarkable group of 
individuals we have here at 
Fairview Assisted Living, staff 
and residents alike!


This has been an extremely 
challenging time for everyone 
here, many putting in longer 
hours than normal and even 
working outside of their 
department.  


Each individual has shown 
dedication and teamwork 
beyond compare and it is 
greatly appreciated!!


Visitations/Outings


2/6/2021 


As of this date, residents 
will be able to continue 
with essential outings and 
visits may commence.  
Please remember to 
contact our facility to set 
up a scheduled time for 
your visit.
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Christmas Party


This year was a little different, but 
everyone still enjoyed a delicious 
meal and received items on their 
wish list!
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